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The month of June represents the kickoff of the summer season here at the resort. With more than $1M in new renovations 

in recent months, we are excited to share some of the new and exciting things that we will be introducing this season. 

The Hideout will now be offering water aerobics, swim lessons, Junior golf camps, a new fitness center, Monday Madness 

2-person Twilight Scrambles and rounding out the month will be our Annual Couples Summer Bash Golf Tournament. This 

summer’s pool season has just gotten a lot better too because we added a brand-new full functioning cabana grill, located 

right next to the pool for everyone’s enjoyment! No need to change out of your swimsuit to enjoy a delicious snack or grab a 

drink. 

Turning our attention to the golf course, our management team has recently purchased the new TFM Shield software. This 

product has been made available by E-Z-Go Textron as a monitoring system to control golf cart activity throughout the golf 

course. We will now have the ability to restrict golf cart traffic from entering any restricted areas and to keep them on the cart 

paths during inclement weather days.

Demand for our lodging here at the resort is at an all-time high with members and guests actively reserving our lodge rooms, 

cabins, as well as our new 2-bedroom ranch houses. Don’t forget to book your next stay here at The Hideout Golf Club & 

Resort as rooms are filling up fast! 

In closing, our golf course, cabins, and lodge rooms are all in the best shape they have ever been, and we are anxiously awaiting 

your next visit to The Hideout. Chef Richard’s weekly specials along with Lake Brownwood’s full to optimum conditions will 

make your stay in central Texas unforgettable. Have a great June and we look forward to seeing each of you real soon.

Golfingly Yours,

W. Kit Thomson, GM/PGA

The Hideout Golf Club & Resort

KIT’S KORNER

The Hideout



The Hideout Golf Club & Resort is a favorite Hill Country destination 

year ‘round. But the summer season really shines for those looking 

for a fun-filled getaway from the every day.

The fairways and greens of the 18-hole golf course are at their scenic 

best during these long, warm days. Kids are splashing around in the 

refreshing waters of the resort swimming pool, while mom and dad 

relax under a shady umbrella with their favorite frosty beverages.

Lake Brownwood offers exciting ways to beat the heat. With 7,500 

acres of glittering water, you can enjoy boating, tubing, jet skiing 

and much more. For those looking to spend a sunny afternoon with 

a rod and reel in hand, summers are made for fishing … especially 

White Bass.

Don’t let the summer pass without spending some quality time at 

The Hideout. Call early for best selection of available dates and 

accommodations!

FUN IN THE SUN SHINES DURING THE SUMMER SEASON

MIXOLOGY
 
Cocktail historians tell us that the margarita began as an American brandy 

drink called the Daisy. During Prohibition, the cocktail evolved in Mexico 

(margarita is Spanish for “daisy”), remade with tequila instead of brandy.

Salute the summer season with one of these frosty delights at The Hideout. 

This summer, check out our $5 specials including frozen margaritas with 

house tequila and green margarita salt, piña coladas with rum and raspberry 

sugar, and strawberry daiquiris with rum and a lime. 

ON THE GRILL 

We are making great strides to include more and more Texas selections 

in our restaurant. Some of these include wild game summer sausage from 

Ingram, raw milk cheese from Dublin, small production beef from Lubbock, 

and fruits, vegetables and herbs from our on-property garden. 

We are also making many items in-house such as our cold smoked ground 

and patted burgers or our chorizo. Look out for our specials and new and fun 

items as products come in to season. Be careful though, some of them may 

be so limited that they are here for a day and then gone! 

The Hideout Grill team is working weekly on new and different dessert 

selections and are already receiving great reviews on our cheesecake and 

Derby pie. Coming soon, we will be introducing a seasonal fruit cast iron 

cobbler with a sweet biscuit crust. Don’t miss out!



DEVELOPMENT NEWS

King’s Point Cove, Unit 3

The road base has officially been laid one mile from the front entrance of Unit 3 to the point of connection of Unit 2. We estimate 

paving to commence for that first mile by mid-June.

Snack Bar and Restrooms (poolside)

The exterior and roof of the snack bars, restrooms and changing additions are now complete. We are now beginning on the interior 

and looking for a completion of the facility the first week of June.

Tennis/Pickleball/Basketball Courts 

Concrete was poured on the first half of the court earlier in May and the remaining concrete was poured in recent days. The surface 

requires 28 days to cure before sealing and painting.  

TEE TIME
Golf Shop News: Monday Madness Twilight Golf continues 

through the month of June with a 5:30 shotgun start each 

week. Grab your partner and enjoy the fun of a 2-person Team 

Scramble. Prizes awarded each week for low gross and low 

net team scores as well as team skins. If no team skins are 

claimed, the entire skin pot will carry over to the next week. 

Upcoming Events: 

Sunday, June 2nd  

We are Brownwood Charity Golf Tournament - 1:00pm Shotgun            

Sunday, June 23rd  

Challenge 3-Person Scramble - 1:00pm Shotgun           

**Important Reminders: Weekend Tee Times and Pace of Play 

Going into the hot months of summer, the morning tee times are always at a prime and the first to be filled. To accommodate as many 

members as possible during these months, tee times booked with 2 players will be paired by the Golf Shop staff or the Starter with 

other players for a maximum of 4 players per tee time. This will allow more members and guests to enjoy the cooler temperatures 

while playing in the summer months. This policy will also help keep a steady pace of play so all players may enjoy their rounds. 

Players who choose not to be paired with other golfers can book tee times in the afternoon when play typically slows down.      

All information and Registration for Monday Madness Twilight Golf and all Tournaments hosted by The Hideout can be found on our 

new website at www.TheHideoutTexas.com.



UPCOMING EVENTS 
Please check our event calendar for updates and info!

OPEN MIC NIGHT

Every Tuesday 6-9pm (or 7-10pm when summer hours begin)

WEEKEND LIVE ENTERTAINMENT

Catch our various artists every Friday and Saturday night from 

6-9pm (7-10pm during Summer hours)

6/7: Terie Moore

6/8: Aaron Abila

6/14: Austin Layne

6/15: TBD

6/21: Jeb Bridges

6/22: Kenna Danielle

6/28: Matthew Marcus McDaniel

6/29: TBD

7/5: Thawind Mills

7/6: Thawind Mills

7/12: Eddie Esler

2nd - We Are Brownwood Charity Golf Classic

9th - Hideout Golf Club Member-Guest

10th – 13th Junior Golf Camp

 

13th - Trivia Night 7:30pm

14th Flag Day

Drinks that resemble flags from across the world will be on 

special tonight! Swing by for a Mexican Flag Margarita, or maybe 

a Made in the USA shot!

16th Father’s Day

Buffet (waiting on confirmation from Chef)

Putting contest Father vs child (waiting on Tracy)

20th Father/Daughter Night

Event themed food, new ‘mocktails’ for kids, dance area, 

photographs, games and door prizes.

21st Summer Solstice

Enjoy the longest day of the year by our pool while drinking one of 

our new frozen concoctions from our poolside cabana!

23rd 3-Man Golf Scramble Event

27th - The Pixie Plum Sign Painting 6:30-9:30pm

Paint a fun, decorative sign with your friends all while enjoying 

craft cocktails from our bar and great food from our grill!

CONTACT US

The Hideout Golf Club & Resort

Front Desk: 325.784.4653

Real Estate

Marketing Office: 800.470.2720

Head Developer & Manager of Sales

JR Newman
Ronald.Newman@TheHideoutTexas.com

General Manager

Kit Thomson
Kit.Thomson@TheHideoutTexas.com

Events

Barbie Chapman
Barbie.Chapman@TheHideoutTexas.com

Golf Professional

Tracy Lowry
Tracy.Lowry@TheHideoutTexas.com

June is a very busy month for us at The Hideout! Rain or shine, we have the event for you and your whole family. There is live music every 

Friday and Saturday night and we will be starting up trivia once a month, beginning in June. Our Open Mic Night seems to draw a crowd 

of both musicians and spectators too!

Specific times and themes will be announced on our Facebook page, so be sure to like us on Facebook and save our calendar. We will 

be adding several new activities and events with the opening of our new fitness facility as well. 


